

Snape Wood Primary and Nursery School Aspen Road, Bulwell, Nottingham, NG6 7DS Telephone: 0115 9159146

Email: admin@snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk www.snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Shewley Choudhury

May 2022

Dear Applicant,

Thank you very much for expressing an interest in the EYFS Lead + TLR2 vacancy at Snape Wood Primary and Nursery School.

The school is a slightly smaller than average Primary school situated on the Snape Wood Estate in Bulwell. We are committed to ensuring that the children at School achieve the best possible teaching and learning opportunities in a supportive, nurturing and inclusive environment and we pride ourselves in working in partnership with a range of organisations to achieve the best outcomes for pupils. The school serves an area of high social deprivation and although the solid foundations of teaching and learning are in place the opportunity remains to take the school even further. I know the work we do here truly makes a difference to children's lives. At Snape Wood, we strive to eliminate barriers to learning, enabling children to feel safe and secure in a vibrant, high-quality learning environment.

We are looking for an experienced great practitioner who is committed to making a difference to the lives of children and ensuring that they have the best start in life. A practitioner who will lead our EYFS unit with passion and drive, and build on the vision already implemented. A practitioner who will join our team and forge positive relationships with our pupils, someone who can deliver good or better lessons on a daily basis, and who will be as committed to the children and school as we are.

As a class teacher at Snape Wood, you will be working alongside a supportive team to plan and teach exciting and engaging lessons which meet the needs of all the pupils in your class and instil a love for learning in your pupils. You will be responsible for promoting high expectations and excellent behaviour for learning, as well as promoting our PRIDE Values.

Due to the level of experience required for the post, ECT's will not be considered on this occasion.

Our school is a member of Nottingham Schools Trust. Being part of NST means that our teachers benefit from increased professional development opportunities and the chance to network and work closely with staff from other schools.

These are exciting times for the current staff, parents and pupils at Snape Wood Primary. We have undertaken a period of significant change and school improvement and at our last OFSTED inspection in February 2018, we continued to be a Good school.

Visits to the school are encouraged. Please contact the school office on 9159146 or email Alison Howarth SBM (admin@snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk) to arrange an appointment or to discuss the post and find out all that Snape Wood Primary can offer you.

Closing date for applications is Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> May 2022 @ 11:59 Shortlisting Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> May 2022 Interviews will take place on Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> May 2022

I very much look forward to receiving your completed application form.

Kindest Regards, SEChdy

Mrs Shewley Choudhury

Head Teacher









